
 

 

 

  

  

Protect Your Home - Protect Your Property - 

Protect Your Vehicles 

 

 

 

Coordinators - please forward this message to your members, thank you. 
 
Neighbourhood Watch and Sussex Police would like to remind you of hints and 
tips to protect your home, property and vehicles. This follows a number of recent 
incidents whereby access has been gained and items stolen due to inadequate 
security. 
 
(1) Protect Your Home - have a look at Sussex Police's "Keep A Light On" 
awareness campaign, as well as general crime prevention advice.   
(2) Protect Your Property - the hints and tips contained in the "Lock It Or Lose It" 
awareness campaign still very much applies, together with advice about security 
marking. 
(3) Protect Your Vehicles - as well as the "Lock It Or Lose It" advice, owners of 
"keyless vehicles" can purchase RFID car key signal blocker/security pouches - 
alternatively, you can wrap car keys in tin foil, keep keys in a safe, oven, 
microwave or other location where the radio signal emitted by the key cannot be 
intercepted.   
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Lock It or Lose It leaflet - Feb2019.pdf - 768.7 KB 
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You are receiving this message because you are registered On In The Know - Surrey and Sussex. Various organisations are 

licenced To send messages via this system, we call these organisations "Information Providers". 

 

Please note that this message was sent by Neighbourhood Watch and that Neighbourhood Watch does not necessarily 

represent the views of In The Know - Surrey and Sussex or other Information Providers who may send you messages via this 

system. 

 

You can instantly review the messages you receive and configure which Information Providers can see your information by 

clicking here, or you can unsubscribe completely, (you can also review our terms and conditions and Privacy Policy from these 

links). 

 

This e-mail communication makes use of a "Clear Image" (gif) to track results of the e-mail campaign. If you wish to turn off 

this tracking for future e-mails, you can do so by not downloading the images in the e-mail itself. 

  

 

https://www.neighbourhoodalert.co.uk/static_pages/email_unsubscribe.asp?auth_key=55b475dbc17b41ab12a199468d352d8a&clean_encode=false
https://www.neighbourhoodalert.co.uk/static_pages/email_unsubscribe.asp?auth_key=55b475dbc17b41ab12a199468d352d8a&clean_encode=false
https://www.neighbourhoodalert.co.uk/
https://www.neighbourhoodalert.co.uk/CyberEssentials

